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Public Service Commission of Wisconsin 
 
Daniel R. Ebert, Chairperson 610 North Whitney Way 

Mark Meyer, Commissioner P.O. Box 7854 
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October 11, 2007 

 

 

The Honorable Fred Risser  The Honorable Michael Huebsch 

c/o Jeff Renk  c/o Kay Inabnet 

State Senate Journal and Records  State Assembly Records 

State Capitol, B20 Southeast     17 West Main Street, Room 401 

Post Office Box 7882      Madison, WI  53703 

Madison, WI  53703       

 

Re: In the Matter of Proposed Revision of Wis. Admin. Code ch. PSC 

114 as Wisconsin State Electrical Code, Volume 1 

 

Clearinghouse Rule 07-021 

1-AC-223 

 

Dear Senator Risser and Representative Huebsch: 

 

The Commission submitted a proposed rule in final draft form in the above-referenced matter on 

June 28, 2007.  The Commission proposed to amend chapter PSC 114, Wisconsin State 

Electrical Code, Volume 1. 

 

At its open meeting today, the Commission approved a clarifying modification relating to safety 

and efficiency.  Please add the enclosed modification into the jackets and send the modified rule 

to the appropriate committees. 

 

The note would be added after PSC 114.402 as:  Section 41.  Supply and communications 

systems—Rules for employers [NESC 410A3, p. 246] Add the following clarifying note to 

Rule 410A3. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me at (608) 267-3589.  Thank 

you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ Leon M. Swerin 

 

Leon M. Swerin 

Assistant General Counsel 
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